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May 2, 1969

Mr. Jack Meadows

e

Youngstown, -Ohio e id
Dear Jack:

I received the enclosed copy of letter addressed to you (marked red) from
my brother in Portland with an apology that he ran out of copies and asked
me to make two more to make a total of three for you (enclosed).

Apparently we are getting along fine with the project but of course will be
very dependent on many Welsh people such as yourself.

The enclosures I hope are self-explanatory and no doubt you will be able to
give us an early report. My brother will be here in Milwaukee with us at the
beginning of next week.

Here is an excerpt of his letter to me: "Have Jack Meadows send copies of
my letter, attached to Tom Jones' letter to WilkesBarrie and Scranton. I

do not have any names for these two cities. Have Jack Meadows ask whether
WilkesBarrie or Scranton will take October 2 should Washington or Allentown
not come through. Youngstown, WilkesBarrie and Scranton are the only cities
I did not send anything to".

We have filled in the dates according to the list on Page 3 of his letter.
Self-addressed envelopes are enclosed for your reply as well as those from
the other two cities.

Should you have any guestions please do not hesitate to call me collect.

And now about Milwaukee 1970. I hope you and I are going to be pretty close
during the 1970 Gymanfa because I have an idea you are going to enjoy every
minute of it. The enclosed picture will enlighten you in part. This is where
the Gymanfa Ganu will be held and weather permitting we will be eating the in-
between sessions meal on the fountain patio and the upper terrace, which is to
all intents and purposes on the roof. Complete facilities of course will be
inside the building should inclement weather prevail.

Another part of the work that we are working on is a memoriam banner which
our association intends to use at all gessions in the future, and to end this
letter, how do you like the write-up we got in the Milwaukee Journal which of
course gives advance information on the Gymanfa.

Both Edna and I are looking forward to seeing you in Cardiff, and let me know
what I am supposed to do there.

Sincerel ours,
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